
 
 
 
 
 
 

     
 

Understand   ✶   Uplift   ✶   Unite             
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Underhill Music Week 2025 
 
In the week beginning Monday 31st March 2025, we will be celebrating Underhill Music Week 2025. 
This will be an opportunity to share the fantastic singing which is happening across the school with 
families and to do some fundraising towards expanding the range of musical instruments which we 
have in school. 
 

1)​ Phase performances 
 
Each phase will be performing a selection of songs for friends and families. There will be a 
suggested admission donation of £1 (on the door) to go towards our fundraising efforts. 
 

EYFS Thursday 3rd April  2:45pm EYFS classrooms 

Y1/2 Wednesday 2nd April 2:45pm Big Hall 

Y3/4 Friday 4th April 1.00pm Big Hall 

Y5/6 Tuesday 1st April  2.45pm Big Hall 

 
 

2)​ Non-uniform day: come as your favourite rock star! 
 
On Friday 4th April, there will be a non-uniform day where children (and staff!) can come dressed 
as their favourite rock star, singer or musician. We know that artists' stage and music video 
costumes can sometimes be quite grown-up so please make sure that clothes are appropriate for 
school! There is a suggested donation of £1 which will go towards fundraising for new musical 
instruments. 
 
If you have any questions about Underhill Music Week 2025 or music at Underhill in general, please 
speak to me in the Big Playground after school (3 Hornbeam). 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Miss Lawson  
Music Lead 
 
 

         



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                     


